
2018	Kansas	Statutes

75-766. Public	 policy	 concerning	 prosecuting	 attorneys;	 authorizing	 certain	 agreements.	 (a)	 To
promote	efficiency	in	staffing	and	operations	and	consistency	in	enforcement	of	the	criminal	law,	it	is	declared	to
be	 the	public	policy	of	 this	 state	 that	 the	prosecuting	attorneys	who	bring	criminal	actions	 in	 the	name	of	 the
state	 of	 Kansas,	 other	 than	 county	 and	 district	 attorneys,	 and	 the	 funding	 therefor	 should,	 to	 the	 extent
practicable,	be	located	in	the	attorney	general's	office	under	the	jurisdiction	of	the	attorney	general.
(b) Any	state	agency	may	enter	into	agreements	with	the	attorney	general	to	carry	out	provisions	of	this	section
and	K.S.A.	2018	Supp.	75-765,	and	amendments	thereto.
History: L.	2017,	ch.	81,	§	2;	July	1.


